
Works notice • August 2020  

 

 

South Eastern Freeway - Managed Motorway 
Measures Project: Crafers On-Ramp Closure 
 

Dear Resident / Business Owner,  

The South Eastern Freeway - Managed Motorway Measures Project, jointly funded (50:50) by the 

Australian and South Australian governments, is scheduled to undertake works on the Crafers  

on-ramp on Monday, 24 August, from 6am to 12pm (weather permitting).  

 

The Managed Motorway Measures Project will convert the existing emergency lane into a third full time travel 

lane and implement a Managed Motorway on both the up and down tracks of the South Eastern Freeway 

between Crafers and Stirling. The three lane Managed Motorway will include an Intelligent Transport System, 

with variable speed limits and a Lane Use Management system. This will enable the allocation and control of 

lanes across the freeway to improve safety and traffic flow. 

 

Works on the Crafers on-ramp are required to enable the installation of new LED road lighting and permanent 

Variable Message Signage.  

 

To complete these important works safely and efficiently, a closure of the Crafers on-ramp is required, with a 

temporary detour in place during the works (see map below). Access for trucks will be maintained under traffic 

control. 

 

Road users are asked to please plan ahead and allow extra travel time, observe speed limits, lane restrictions, 

traffic controllers and take extra care when travelling through the area.  

 

Some noise disturbance can be expected at times while these works are completed, however the work will be 

managed to minimise disturbance to local residents and businesses as much as practically possible.  

 

If you have any questions or would like to speak to a member of the project team, please call 1300 794 880, 

email DPTI.communityrelations@sa.gov.au or visit www.dpti.sa.gov.au/managedmotorway 

The Department for Infrastructure and Transport appreciates your co-operation and patience while these 

important works are undertaken. 

Kind regards, 

 

Community Engagement and Stakeholder Team 

Department for Infrastructure and Transport 
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http://www.dpti.sa.gov.au/managedmotorway


Managed Motorway Measures Project – detour map 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

*Access for trucks will be maintained under traffic 

control. 

 

Crafers on-ramp closed from 6am-12pm,      

Monday, 24 August 


